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Philipp, Janna

From: Rhonda Dean <rhonda@navaa.org>
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 7:51 AM
To: NCVRW CAP; Daisy Pagan
Subject: 2021 CAP Grant Status

Hello 2021 Applicants: 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for 2021 National Crime Victims’ Rights Week 
(NCVRW) Community Awareness Project (CAP) funding has been recommended by the National 
Association of VOCA Assistance Administrators (NAVAA) and is awaiting approval by the Office for the 
Victims of Crime (OVC).  Please note the award is not final until a final approval is received from OVC.  Until 
your organization receives an official award document and accepts all award conditions no project funds 
can be obligated.  

  

Sincerely, 

Rhonda Dean 

Project Director 
National Crime Victim Rights Week Community Awareness Project (NCVRW CAP) 
National Association of VOCA Assistance Administrators 
http://navaa.org/ 
 


